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Date: 24.06.2025 

 

 

NOTICE & PRESS RELEASE 

 

On behalf of the Hon’ble Vice-Chancellor, Visva-Bharati, and the Director 

(Offg.), Culture and Cultural Relations, Rabindra Bhavana, Visva-Bharati, it 

gives me pleasure to announce that starting from 02.07.2025 (Wednesday), the 

Uttarayan Complex, along with Rabindra Bhavana, will remain open every 

Wednesday for visitors, in addition to the usual days it remains open. That is 

to say, the Uttarayan Complex, along with Rabindra Bhavana, will remain open 

six days a week, i.e. from Friday to Wednesday, from 02.07.2025 onwards.  It 

will remain closed only on Thursdays.  

 

All other rules, regulations and guidelines governing access to and use of the 

Rabindra Bhavana and Uttarayan Complex remain unchanged. 

 

 

 
In-Charge, Public Relations Office 
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